
March 21, 2025 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
a--------------1 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2025-00060 
Graves County Water District 
Corrected Advertisement of Customer Notice and 
Request for Deviation Regarding Number of Times to Publish Corrected Notice 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

The original Customer Notice, later deemed deficient by Kentucky Public Service Commission, 
was advertised by Graves District in the Mayfield Messenger on March 1, 2025. 

The corrected Customer Notice was advertised in the Mayfield Messenger on March 19, 2025. 
The delay between the first and second advertisements was due to the time required to 
accomplish the changes required in the Customer Notice. Enclosed for filing in the referenced 
case is Graves District's a copy of the corrected advertisement. 

The corrected Customer Notice will be published again in the Mayfield Messenger on March 26, 
2025. Graves District intends to promptly provide a proof of publication once the Customer 
Notice has been advertised for the third time. 

Graves District believes that these t~ree advertisements clearly demonstrate their good faith 
efforts in complying with 807 KAR 5:076 Section 5(4). Graves District respectfully requests a 
deviation from any requirement to advertise the Customer Notice for a fourth time. 

Sincerely, 
r 

Robert K. Miller 


